
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd December 2023 (2 pages) 

     

 
We have had a lovely week of festive events and activities. Thank you so much for your support 

with our performances and also for all the amazing gifts, cards and kind words, we really do 

appreciate it. It has been a fabulous term and the staff and I look forward to the new year for lots 

more fun and learning! 

 

Y1-4 THEATRE TRIP 

The children in Years 1 to 4 were enthralled and entertained when they went to see ‘Snow White’ 

at the Queens Hall on Monday morning. We were right at the front and there was lots of 

interaction between the very talented two actors who made up the cast and our children. It was 

fabulous to see them engage with a really inspiring piece of festive theatre. Thank you to The 

Friends for treating the children to the theatre trip, it is really one of the highlights of the year. 

There are a few photos on the website. 

 

STRAW AND ORDER 

The children in Years 1 to 4 wowed two packed houses for their performance of ‘Straw and Order’. 

Despite illness and last-minute substitutions, they pulled of a highly entertaining and confident 

performance. We received lots of super feedback from the audiences. Well done to everyone 

involved. There are lots of photos on our website. 

 

PIANO RECITAL 

Clair’s piano pupils delighted the children in Year 1 to 4 with some superb festive performances. 

Really well done to all of you, you are making fantastic progress! Photos on the website. 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY  

The children enjoyed their Christmas parties which included lots of fun games like Christmas 

Corners and Festive Musical statues together with a visit and gift from Santa and of course a dance 

competition! Photos on the website. 

 

CLASS 1 THEATRE TRIP 

Thank you again to The Friends for treating the children in Nursery and Reception to a theatre trip 

to see ‘Hey Diddle Diddle’ at the Queens Hall. The children loved the show! 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

ALL clubs EXCEPT YOGA will resume W/C Monday 8th January 2024. 

Rachel is away for the first week of term so Yoga will resume on Wednesday 17th January 2024. 

 

 



PE KITS (Y1-4) 

PE will resume on Monday 8th January 2024. The children in Class 2 and 3 will be doing 

Gymnastics. 

 

DIARY DATES 

Monday 8th January:  Spring 1 starts -All clubs (except Yoga) resume 

Wednesday 10th January: Swimming resumes (Y2-4) 

Tuesday 23rd January: Viking Experience (Y3/4 in school) 

Thursday 15th February: Last day of Spring 1 

Friday 16th February:  Teacher Day 

Monday 26th February: Spring 2 starts 

Thursday 28th March: Break up for Easter (Good Friday is on Friday 29th March) 

Tuesday 5th March:  Y4 Bikeability-more info to follow 

Monday 15th April:  Summer 1 starts 

Monday 6th May:  Bank Holiday 

Friday 24th May:  Last day of Summer 1 

Monday 3rd June:  Summer 2 starts 

Friday 19th July:  Break up for Summer 

 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
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